Health Care Agency M E M 0 Emergency Medical Services

Date: February 19, 2025

To: ALL EMS Distribution

From: MIKE NOONE, NRP L ,{9
Assistant EMS Administrator-_

Subject: EMS DIRECTOR UPDATE

On February 20, 2025, Tammi McConnell will resign from the Orange County Health Care Agency
after 15 years of service to the OC EMS Agency as EMS Director. We congratulate and thank her for
her dedication, innovation, and hard work.

Effective immediately, Mike Noone, Assistant Administrator, will be assuming EMS administrative
leadership responsibilities while a new EMS director is chosen. Dr. Carl Schultz remains our EMS
medical director.

Going forward, please contact Mike Noone for any EMS issues.
Mike’s contact information has not changed:

Mike Noone, NRP

mnoone(@ochca.com

714-834-5032
EMS Duty Officer: 714-415-8980
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